
Shaughnessy, Patrice 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mrs. Smith 

Nieves Folch, Luis 
Thursday, April 25, 2019 2:45 PM 
Laura T. Smith- Physics 
Response for routine inspection report #03002146-2019001 

This acknowledges receipt of your letter dated February 27, 2019, in response to a Notice of Violation dated 
March 21, 2019, IR 03002146/2019001. There is no further action on your part at this time. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be available 
electronically for public inspection in the NRC's Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC's web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 

Luis Nieves 
Health Physicist 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Office: (630) 829-9571 
Fax: (630) 515-1259 
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